Eric Cooper

From: Havens, Donald E <Donald.Havens@co.ontario.ny.us>
Sent: Tuesday, May 26, 2020 2:32 PM

To: devclerk@townofcanandaigua.org; Berry, John E

Cc: ecooper@townofcanandaigua.org

Subject: RE: June Referrals

Michelle,

Canandaigua Lake county Sewer does not have any sewers on North Menteth Drive
so we have no concerns there. As for 3564 Otetiana Point and their proposed garage
there may be a conflict with the lateral that services this property if you could make
note of this.

Thanks,

Don

From: devclerk@townofcanandaigua.org [mailto:devclerk@townofcanandaigua.org]
Sent: Wednesday, May 20, 2020 2:30 PM

To: Berry, John E; Havens, Donald E

Cc: ecooper@townofcanandaigua.org

Subject: June Referrals

This message originated outside the Ontario County email system. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Attached, please find June referrals.

Michelle Rowlinson
Office Specialist (
Town of Canandaioun
585-394-1120 X2230

“This message may contain confidential, sensitive and/or proprietary information and is intended for the
person/entity to whom it was originally addressed. Any use by others is strictly prohibited.”



